


3rd March 2022
Covid-19 Update:  Thankfully restrictions have been eased and the school is returning to pre-pandemic routines.
· It is important that if your child is showing any symptoms that he/she is not sent to school.
· A confirmed diagnosis still requires a period of 7 days isolation.
· If a child is a close contact and has no symptoms (asymptomatic) they no longer have to restrict movements and may come to school.
-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Annual Lenten Appeal – Ukraine Crisis – Irish Red Cross
50c Friday
In light of the terrible invasion by Russian troops into the Ukraine, the school has decided to help the Irish Red Cross in supporting the Ukrainian people.  We are asking pupils to make a voluntary contribution of 50c each Friday over the weeks of Lent. All proceeds will go to the Irish Red Cross.
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Lá Glas – Wednesday 16th March – Seachtain na Gaeilge
We will be celebrating Seachtain na Gaeilge at an assembly on Wednesday March 16th.  Pupils may dress-up in green as part of our celebrations.
-----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
School Closures: 
St. Patrick’s Day:  The school will be closed on Thursday 17th and Friday 18th of March.
Half-Day Wednesday March 23rd  - The Board of Management has granted a half day on Wed. March 23rd.  This time is to afford an opportunity for the staff to work on the school’s Mission and Vision.
School Year 2022-2023 – School will re-open after the summer holidays on Wed. August 31st.
Enrolments:  The school is still taking enrolments for the school year 2022/23.  Application forms are available from the school office.
Clogherhead Tidy Towns - Beach Clean – Saturday March 12th at 10am. All welcome.
